
Groundwater Sustainability Commission  
for the San Luis Obispo Valley Groundwater Basin 

***Notice of Meeting Cancellation*** 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Groundwater 
Sustainability Commission scheduled for Wednesday, June 10, 2020, at 
3:30 PM at the SLO City/County Library Community Room, 995 Palm 
Street, San Luis Obispo, CA has been canceled.  
 
The next meeting of the Groundwater Sustainability Commission will 
be a Special Meeting on Wednesday, July 8, 2020 at 3:30 PM. This 
meeting will be remote access, web-based meeting only. A link to the 
web-based meeting and a call-in phone number will be provided for 
public participation.   
  
For more information, please visit https://slowaterbasin.com.   
 
 
 

https://www.slowaterbasin.com/

